
South Ferriby Parish Council is pleased to announce that it 

has adopted the telephone kiosk from BT. The traditional red 

kiosk, or K6, plays a significant part in our national heritage 

and the Parish Council has chosen to retain this, thereby 

ensuring it can be enjoyed by generations to come. 

The Parish Council is now responsible for the upkeep and 

maintenance of the kiosk. In the event of a problem please 

contact Louise Ward, Parish Clerk on 01652 618617. 


